
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Palm Sunday – Palm Crosses 
In the lead up to Easter, and at the beginning of Holy Week, we thought that it 

would be a blessing to us at St Peters and in our local village Community, to 
display decorated Palm Crosses in our home windows. These would be an 
encouragement for all of us in our neighbourhood to enjoy and reflect on.  

It is a timely reminder that Jesus is at the centre of this Holy season of Easter.  

 

Palm Crosses will be available for you to collect from St Peters on Saturday 
27th March (10am-11am) just turn up and collect yours.  

Please decorate yours as you wish – be as creative as you like, using whatever 
you have at home (for both children and adults) and display in your window. 

Multiple crosses may be collected for your family/children. 

 

Also, if you so wish, please take a photo of your decorated cross and email to 
office@stph.org.uk  whereby it will be uploaded to our St Peter’s Hextable 
website or Facebook page, with other similar photos to share and bless us.  

 

These beautiful images will add to the heart of our Easter message this year. 

 

 

 


